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December 8, 2010

To Whom It may concern,

This letter is to confirm that Dale Lewis was employed at Janssen starting in October 2010.
Dale was hired as a contractor responsible for providing oversight activities for the Quality
Assurance group. While working with Janssen, Dale’s responsibilities included the following:

* Quality Assurance review of computer validation documentation.

* Overall validation guidance on project teams.

¢ Technical Writing.

¢ Administrative tasks which included scanning, filing, and organization of files.

Dale has proven to be a very knowledgeable individual who is always prepared to do what it
takes in order to get the job done within a timely fashion. In addition, she always handled
herself professionally. Dale was tasked with facilitating several Validation projects with tight
deadlines and has always come away with flawless and timely results that exceeded
expectation. Dale has shown specific proficiency in the area of Computer Validation and FDA
regulation, particularly as it applies to 21 CFR part 11. | would welcome Dale to any project |1
am managing.

Sincerely,

Mark Ubungen
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%anon Engineer

Janssen Alzheimer Immunotherapy

700 Gateway South San Francisco, CA 94080
Email: mubungen @janimm.com

Phone (650) 270-0725



